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David Cameron Reads 

We would like to shout out to all students and their families 
who continue to read nightly.  At our biweekly assemblies, 
we recognize students who hand in their reading sheets.  
Those students who read 100 nights or 200 nights receive a 
free book courtesy of our Parent Advisory Council. 

Talent Show 
 
The dress rehearsal for the Talent Show will now be in the afternoon of Monday May 
15th, at 12:45.  Please ensure that your children are at school on this day if they are in the 
Talent Show. 

All classes will be able to watch the actual show on Tuesday May 16th at 10:15AM. 

Parents are welcomed to attend the Talent Show.  We will have limited seating for parents 
in the gym. 

Are You Moving? 

Is your family moving?  Please let the office know if your children will not be at David 
Cameron for September.  This is very important for our enrolment numbers. 

Lost and Found 

If you are around the school, please check the lost and found for any of your child’s items.  
We will be donating any unclaimed items in the next few weeks. 

May Happenings and Important Dates to Remember 

May 6   David Cameron PAC Craft Fair 
May 7   David Cameron PAC Craft Fair  
May 12  Jump Rope for Heart 
May 15   Dress Rehearsal (for participants only)  
May 16  Early Recess 9:40 - 10:00 
May 16  Talent Show 10:15 - 11:35 in the Gym 
May 18  Tech Fair 
May 19  Tech Fair 
May 19  Funny Hair Day 
May 22  Victoria Day Holiday 
May 29  Non-Instructional Day 

 
 
 



Craft Fair May 6th and 7th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Family Games Night May 12th  
 
A reminder that our first family game night is coming up next Friday night! We are all 
looking forward to this. The board game cafe is generously bringing their games to share 
with us and free registration can be done here https://dcpac.hotlunches.net/ 

Concession is also available on the hot lunch site for pre order and there will be some 
availability at the event.  

Please ensure to register your family by May 7th. There is a drop down to select how many 
will attend. Looking forward to seeing everyone on May 12th. 
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